
 

 

 
 

 

Have your final say about the   

West Hamilton City 

Accommodation Review!

 

Register as a delegation 

• Register by noon on Monday, May 8, 2017 

• Register with Heather Miller at hmiller@hwdsb.on.ca, 905-527-5092 ext. 2279 
 
When registering, include: 

• The Accommodation Review the delegation is for 

• Name of the speaker(s) 

• Speaker(s) contact information  

• If an interpreter is required and for what language 

• Name of the organization delegation represents (if any) 

• Length of speaking time requested (5 or 10 minutes) 
 
Speak at the delegation night: 

• Share your thoughts 

• Present other ideas 
Interpreters will be available at the meeting 
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